

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education Region III Schools Division of Angeles City



May 21,2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 125 s. 2021

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION OF THE SURVEY ON LEARNING MATHEMATICS FOR STUDENTS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, Curriculum Implementation Division
Chief School Governance and Operation Division
Education Program Supervisor- Mathematics
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

- With reference to RM No. 172s. 2021 and the Unnumbered Memorandum from the Office of the Director, International Cooperation Office, dated May 17,2021, regarding the request of SEAMEO Regional Centre for QITEP in Mathematics (SEAQim) on the information titled "Request for Information of the Survey on Learning Mathematics for students with Special Needs.
- 2. In this regard, we would like to seek your assistance in disseminating information on the survey. It would be highly appreciated if teachers of students with special needs could answer the survey through the link http://bit.ly/SurveySENEnglish on or before May 31, 2021.
- 3. Attached are the copies of the Memoranda from Regional Office and from ICO
- 4. Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.

MA. IRELYN P. TAMAYO PhD, CESE

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent









Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION III-CENTRAL LUZON

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 99 s. 2021



REQUEST FOR INFORMATION DISSEMINATION OF THE SURVEY ON LEARNING MATHEMATICS FOR STUDENTS WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

To: Schools Division Superintendents

- This has reference to the Unnumbered Memorandum from the Office of the Director, International Cooperation Office, dated May 17, 2021, regarding the request of SEAMEO Regional Centre for QITEP in Mathematics (SEAQim) on the information dissemination of the "Survey on Learning Mathematics for Students with Special Needs."
- 2. In this regard, we would like to seek your assistance in disseminating information on the survey. It would be highly appreciated if teachers of students with special needs could answer the survey through the link http://bit.ly/SurveySENEnglish on or before May 31, 2021.
- For further coordination, you may contact the International Cooperation Office (ICO) through this email address: icoadeped gov ph.
- Attached is the copy of the Unnumbered Memorandum from ICO, dated May 17, 2021, for reference.
- 5. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

MAY B. ECLAR, PhD, CESO III
Regional Director

Encis: as stated clmd5 May 21, 2021







Address: Matalino St. D.M. Government Center, Maimpis, City of San Fernando (P) Telephone Number: (045) 598-8580 to 89; Email Address: region3@deped.gov.ph





CLMD

Republika ng Pilipinas Department of Education International Cooperation Office

Halleston

fice of the Director

MEMORANDUM

FOR

ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS

FROM

MARGARITA CONSOLACION C. BALLESTEROS

Director IV

SUBJECT :

Request for Information Dissemination of the Survey

on Learning Mathematics for Students with Special

Needs

DATE

17 May 2021

This is with reference to the communication from the SEAMEO Regional Centre for QITEP in Mathematics (SEAQiM) regarding the request for information dissemination of the "Survey on Learning Mathematics for Students with Special Needs."

The SEAQiM has finalized a survey on learning mathematics for students with special needs. This is a part of the Inter-Centre Collaboration (ICC) Project entitled "Redefining the Needs of Special Education Students for Mathematics in Southeast Asia," a project initiated by SEAQiM and fully supported by the SEAMEO Secretariat and other partnering institutions.

In this regard, we would like to seek your assistance in disseminating information on the survey. It would be highly appreciated if teachers of students with special needs could answer the survey through the link http://bit.ly/SurveySENEnglish on or before 31 May 2021.

For further coordination on the matter, your staff may contact the International Cooperation Office through email at icoa/deped.gov.ph.

Thank you very much

